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Proper funding = A safer Ontario

365 days a year, the men and women who run Ontario’s 

Correctional facilities and supervise offenders in the 

community are working to ensure the people of Ontario stay 

safe. But thanks to a government that is ignoring calls for 

improvements, this comes at a high price for the workers, and 

the people they are trying to protect.

Overcrowded, dangerous facilities are resulting in hundreds of 

assaults on staff every year, and those numbers are climbing. 

Unmanageable caseloads and inadequate staffing means 

offenders on probation and parole get less supervision in the 

community. The Auditor General reports that government is 

spending so little, it puts the public at undue risk.

The men and women on the front line of Ontario’s Correctional 

Services are fighting for improvements to make everyone 

safer: the staff, the offenders, and our communities. It’s time to 

spend money where it counts: Better staffing, better training, 

better safety equipment.

This is no way  
to run Correctional Services


